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I should therefore be obliged if you would arrange for your office 
to let me know as soon as possible the names of your party 
representatives who will be attending the meeting.

Dr John Alderdice 
55 Knock Road 
BELFAST 
BT5 6LE

Northern Ireland Office
Stormont Castle
Belfast BT4 3ST
Telephone Belfast (0232) 763255

E N KENDALL (MRS) 
Diary Secretary 
Ext 3350
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As agreed at the meeting between representatives of the political 
parties and the Minister of State on Monday 24 February the second 
factual briefing has been arranged for Thursday 5 March at 9.30 am 
in Room 17 Parliament Buildings. A presentation on the management 
of local government will be given by Mr John Murray, Permanent 
Secretary of the Department of the Environment.


